
 
 
 
 
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR LETTER 578—AUGUST 1, 2011 
 
 
 
TO: Members of the Bureau  
 
FROM: Christine Siekierski 
 
RE: American Cooperative Council on Compensation Technology (ACCCT) Survey  

 
SPECIAL ATTENTION: CDX, PEEP, and BEEP USERS 

 
As a member of ACCCT, the WCRB is requesting that you participate in a short survey 
prepared by a team of ACCCT representatives.  The goal of the survey is to gather 
information about our users and their future data reporting needs. 
 
The attached memo provides additional information, as well as the link to the survey. 
The timeframe for completion is August 1-31, 2011. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation and assistance. 
 
Questions regarding the survey should be directed to Mr. Arthur Cadorine at 
acadorine@si.rr.com.  
 

262-796-4540    Fax 262-796-4400     www.wcrb.org 

P.O. Box 3080     Milwaukee, WI 53201-3080 
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           American Cooperative Council on Compensation Technology 
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TO: Member Carriers 
 
FROM: ACCCT 
 
RE: ACCCT the Future Survey 
 
DATE: August 1, 2011 
 
ACCCT is a collaborative effort for the development and implementation of data 
reporting solutions.  Some of the products/services that have previously been developed 
by ACCCT and with which you may be familiar with include: 
 

• Bureau Entry & Edit Package (BEEP) 

• Policy Entry & Edit Package (PEEP) 

• Compensation Data Exchange (CDX) 
 
Over the past number of months, the ACCCT Partners have been discussing where the 
future of data reporting may be heading.  To further aid our discussions, we are soliciting 
carriers’ input with respect to their expectations about future electronic data reporting. 
 
To help us get started in accomplishing this objective, ACCCT has developed an initial 
survey to gather this type of information.  You can access this survey by clicking on the 
following link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/MBGTX36 
 

If you have any questions concerning the survey, please contact Art Cadorine, ACCCT 
Facilitator at acadorine@si.rr.com.  
 
ACCCT is a cooperative and innovative vehicle for developing and deploying tools and 
applications in response to changing opportunities and the evolving electronic data 
reporting needs.  Please take a few minutes to complete this survey, which will allow us 
to consider your perspective as we work to address our mutual interests. 
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